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AS/NZS 4287:1995

This Joint Australian/New Zealand Standard was prepared by Joint Technical

Committee CS/10, Pedal Bicycles. It was approved on behalf of the Council of

Standards Australia on 15 February 1995 and on behalf of the Council of Standards

New Zealand on 27 February 1995. It was published on 5 June 1995.

The following interests are represented on Committee CS/10:

Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry
Australian Consumers Association
Bicycle Advisory Council, N.S.W.
Bicycle Federation of Australia
Bicycle Industries and Traders Association
Bicycle Industry Association of New Zealand
Commerce Commission, New Zealand
Department of Consumer Affairs, N.S.W.
Department of Consumer Affairs, Queensland
Federal Bureau of Consumer Affairs
Metal Trades Industry Association of Australia
Ministry of Consumer Affairs, New Zealand
Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Western Australia
Office of Fair Trading and Business Affairs, Victoria
Retail Cycle Traders Australia
Retailers Council of Australia
Royal Australasian College of Surgeons

Review of Standards. To keep abreast of progress in industry, Joint Australian/
New Zealand Standards are subject to periodic review and are kept up to date by the
issue of amendments or new editions as necessary. It is important therefore that
Standards users ensure that they are in possession of the latest edition, and any
amendments thereto.

Full details of all Joint Standards and related publications will be found in the
Standards Australia and Standards New Zealand Catalogue of Publications; this
information is supplemented each month by the magazines ‘The Australian Standard’
and ‘Standards New Zealand’, which subscribing members receive, and which give
details of new publications, new editions and amendments, and of withdrawn
Standards.

Suggestions for improvements to Joint Standards, addressed to the head office of either
Standards Australia or Standards New Zealand, are welcomed. Notification of any
inaccuracy or ambiguity found in a Joint Australian/New Zealand Standard should be
made without delay in order that the matter may be investigated and appropriate action
taken.

This Standard was issued in draft form for comment as DR 93200.
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